
On November 15, 2021, President Biden signed the $1.2 trillion Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act into 
law. Oregon expects to receive funding for energy efficiency, weatherization, grid resilience, and more over 
the next five years. On August 16, 2022, President signed a second bill into law, the Inflation Reduction Act. 
The Inflation Reduction Act contains approximately $369 billion for energy and climate investments, some of 
which will be available through the state energy office. 
 
Below are funding estimates for a few of Oregon’s energy-related programs funded under this federal 
legislation over the next decade. The Oregon Department of Energy is committed to ensuring our state is well
-positioned to leverage these dollars in support of a safe, equitable, clean, and sustainable energy future. 
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